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May 5, 2020 
 
 
[Student’s Full Name]  
[Address] 
[City, State Zip] 
 
 
 
Dear [Student’s First Name], 
 
I hope this letter finds you well!   
 
Young Harris College has received funding through the Coronavirus Aid, Relief and 
Economic Security (CARES) Act which includes the Higher Education Emergency 
Relief Fund (HEERF).  This funding provides emergency support for students impacted 
by the campus disruption due to the coronavirus.  CARES Act Emergency Grants are 
for qualifying expenses such as food, housing, technology needs, childcare expenses, 
medical expenses and other expenses resulting from the campus disruption.  YHC is 
distributing grants to students who received Title IV financial aid funds.  Please see the 
enclosed check for your awarded amount.  We hope this grant helps ease your burden 
during this unprecedented time. 
 
Please contact the Business Office with any questions you have regarding this matter. 
 

 
 
Drew L. Van Horn, Ph.D. 
President 
Young Harris College 
 
 

 

  


